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LAYING CAR OF BRICK DAILY

WORK AT WARNER FACTORIES

IS PROGRESSING RAPIDLY.

Besides Rebuilding the Foundry

Which was Burned, a New Fence

Factory Structure is Going Up.

With a carload of brick going into new walls every day, the building operations at the Warner factories are progressing as rapidly as brick can be received and masons can spread the mortar.

Work was resumed in part of the foundry department within two weeks after the disastrous fire of July 29. Most of the foundry has been rebuilt. The straw spreader factory also is ready to resume operations.

In addition to rebuilding the part of the factory swept by fire, a new addition to the fence factory department is being built to the south of the old factory.

